
Village of Grantsburg 
Infrastructure Committee Meeting 

Monday, September 28, 2020 
 
 

 
The Infrastructure Committee for the Village of Grantsburg met on Monday, 
September 28, 2020, at 3:00 pm at the Village Office, 316 S. Brad Street.  This 
meeting was also available via zoom. 
   
Present: Chairman/Trustee Peer, Trustee Stone, Trustee Janke. 
 
Others:  Director of Public Works (DPW) Chris Bartlett 
 
Others via zoom:  Deputy Clerk/Treasurer Allison Longhenry 
 
CALL TO ORDER  Chairman/Trustee Peer called meeting to order at 3:00 pm.  The 
Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 
 
2021 BUDGET PREP  DPW Bartlett went through his list of possible items for the 2021 
budget including: Water Utility/meter replacement schedule, generator service and 
maintenance, manganese removal project, valve repairs, training for crew, pull and 
replace Well #1, new wall maps of the water distribution system; Sewer Utility/wastewater 
pilot program, manhole installation behind American Legion, by pass installation at south 
lift station, televising mains, training for crew and wall maps; Streets/patches, crack filling, 
spray patching, line painting, new sander and replace 4 street light fixtures with LEDs; 
Storm Water Utility/line remaining culvert on North Avenue, replacement brooms for street 
sweeper and new wall maps of the collection system. 
 
Trustee Janke asked DPW Bartlett about the manholes on the newly paved E. Benson 
Avenue being lower than the blacktop, causing bumps when driven over.  DPW Bartlett 
will take a look at these. 
 
Trustee Stone reported getting a lot of complaints about S. Russell Street from State Rd 
70 to W. St. George Avenue.  Harrison Avenue from Oak Street to Pine Street and from 
Oak Street to Park Street were discussed.  DPW Bartlett was asked to obtain prices on 
these street sections.   
 
ADJOURNMENT  Motion by Trustee Stone, second by Trustee Janke to adjourn the 
Infrastructure meeting at 3:45 p.m. 

 
 
 
 
Sheila Meyer 
Clerk/Treasurer 
 


